
Did you know…

14% of teens sent and 27% were 
sent inappropriate photos?

82% of kids are exposed to 
inappropriate material online 

by age 11?

1 in 3 kids aged 9-17 reported
 being contacted on a platform 
by an adult they do not know?

These statistics are scary, but there are steps 

we can take to protect our children.

Monday
September 26, 2022

6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
St. Edith Social Hall

Refreshments & Resources provided.
www.michiganicac.com

Learn tips on how to keep kids safe on their phones, online, 
and on social media at a presentation by Detective Sergeant 
Antonio Richardson of the Michigan State Police, Cyber 
Section.

Parents, grandparents, and anyone who has a child in their 
life is encouraged to attend. Even if your child does not have 
access to social media or a device yet, consider attending so 
that you can be prepared to teach them about digital safety. 
This session is for adults only, as some of the content and 
topics discussed are not appropriate for children.

Babysitting 

provided for children 


aged 4+ years old. Must 
contact Patti Kelly, 

734-464-1222, ext. 301 

or pkelly@stedith.org 


by September 12 

to reserve a spot.

15089 Newburgh Road

Livonia, Michigan 48154

(734) 464-1222
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